
From: Rosemary Huggins  
Sent: Tuesday, 28 February 2012 5:01 PM 
To: CCAAC 
Subject: Gift Cards 
 
I am heartily sick of the way Gift Cards are treated.  The companies providing them (after money has 
transferred hands) has the use of that money until it is called upon to be 
Redeemed.  If the recipient does not “find” them in their handbag/wallet etc then the goods 
obviously will get more expensive and the recipient will receive less for the 
Money stated on the card.  They should always be able to redeemed whenever the recipient decides 
that it is time.  Perhaps, in the case of pensioners they are keeping 
Them so that they can give one of their offspring a present for their birthdays. 
How dare the shops/businesses put a time frame on the cards!!!!   Surely they should be happy 
receiving all of the interest in the interim!!! 
 
Disgruntled Gift Card receiver 
Rosemary Huggins 
  


